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April 6th, 2020. 
 
MEMO: LRRCN Residents 
  
RE: Visiting Essential Staff require PPE while working in LRRCN  
 
Tansi Netotemmak, 
 
In an effort to reduce the risk of COVID-19 coming into our vulnerable 
communities, and to help our membership feel safe during this stressful time; we 
request that all employees from Fort Vermilion, La Crete, High Level (or 
anywhere outside LRRCN) who are travelling here to provide essential services, 
please wear masks and gloves while performing their work. 
 
Please provide your employees with this PPE, as well as hand sanitizer, and 
training to use these resources appropriately.  
 
We appreciate your cooperation in our continued efforts to keep our members 
healthy and safe, 
 
Please Share. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
Chief Conroy Sewepagaham 
LITTLE RED RIVER CREE NATION 
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